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   Holy Trinity C of E Primary
                    NEWSLETTER – 5.5.23

         www.holytrinitycofeseatoncarew.co.uk
                                                 E-mail: admin@hpoolholytrinity.org.uk
                                                       @htseaton (twitter)
 Dates for Your Diary
8th May

School Closed Bank Holiday

9th May

School Reopens

9th -12th May 

Y6 SATS 

17th May

Church

24th May 

Church

25thMay 
School Closes for Half Term Holidays & PD Days
8th June

School Reopens

14th June

Church

21st June

Church

28th June

Church

12th July 

ChurchY6LeaversService 

21st July
School Closes for Summer Holidays

4th Sept

School Reopens

13th Sept 

Church

20th Sept 

Church

27TH Sept 

Church

27th Oct
School Closes for Half Term Holidays
6th Nov


School Reopens

19th Dec 
School Closes for Christmas Holidays
3rd Jan 2024

School Reopens 
The King’s Coronation

The weather certainly didn’t spoil our celebrations today. We all had a wonderful time decorating school fit for our Royal celebrations. Pupils and staff certainly looked the part dressed in red, white and blue.  The children spent the morning baking and preparing goodies for the whole school picnic.  Well done to everyone who made their own crown. There were some very creative and wonderful designs. Pupils enjoyed various activities throughout the day which included singalong karaoke, dancing and a royal quiz. Check out Twitter to see the fantastic photos.
Stamps

Holy Trinity Church are collecting used stamps for the RNIB (Royal National Institute of Blind people).  They are helping to raise money by recycling something that we would normally throw away.  Please send stamps into school and we will pass them on.  Thank you for your support.

Reception Class Visit to Hall Hill Farm

On Thursday this week our Reception class visited Hall Hill Farm.  They carried out lots of exciting activities including feeding the animals and the baby lambs.  They held the guinea pigs, rabbits and chicks.  After lunch they went on the tractor ride and saw the Highland cows and their calves.  The alpacas also tried to race them on the ride.  The children and staff all had a fantastic day and the staff from Hall Hill Farm commented on how sensible the children were and how willing they were to join in all the activities. 
Parent View

We would encourage all parents to spend a few moments completing Parent View for our school at hhttps://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk.  The mini survey has 10 questions and takes around 5 minutes to complete.
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Love Your Neighbour


As Yourself








